## Subject:

Zoning bylawNo,7850,2007, Amendment bylaw No.9100. 2019

From: Rita Borkowsky

Redacted

**Sent:** Sunday, May 17, 2020 9:30 PM **To:** cityclerk < cityclerk@princegeorge.ca >

Subject: Zoning bylawNo,7850,2007, Amendment bylaw No.9100. 2019

I would like to express my opposition to the application to build a Domino Pizza on the corner of 5th and Alward.

This area is residential and there are new homes built on the same side of the street. The rest of the street is older residential. I live in the area, and feel there are many other commercial options in the downtown area, and the residential area should be left undisturbed. There is a commercial vacant area on 5th and Carney that would be a great alternate location.

Sincerely, Rita Borkowsky 148 Douglas Street Prince George, BC V2M 2L8